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Submitted by: Hal Metzler
Submitting Department: Public Works
Agenda Section: Consent

Item Title:
Construction of a Concrete Pad at the DPW Facility

Suggested Action:
I move that the Mayor and Council authorize the City Administrator to accept the proposal from NZI Construction for the
construction of a concrete pad at the 4633 Arundel Place building for an expenditure not to exceed $20,000.

Summary Background:
In 2021 the Department of Public Works moved into their new facility at 4637 Arundel Place. The existing building at
4633 Arundel Place will be repurposed and renovated over the next several years. One of the first renovations is the
installation of warehouse shelving under the overhang portion of the building. A concrete pad must be installed to
support the weight of the shelving. City staff requested price proposals from several companies and NZI provided the
most responsible, responsive, and best price of the several proposals received.

Next Steps:
Issue purchase order and install concrete pad.

Fiscal Impact:
NTE $20,000

City Administrator Comments:
Recommend Approval

Community Engagement:
N/A

Strategic Goals:
Goal 4 - Foster Excellence in all City Operations

Legal Review Required?
N/A
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